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From: Mollie Stapleton
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Subject: Changes to certificate of need
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 6:17:17 PM

Dear Ms Kahlert, 

With all energy projects, climate impacts need to be addressed. "I oppose the proposed
amendments in their entirety"

Sent from my iPhone
Mollie Stapleton Clark
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